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From: WQEngReview - CDPHE, CDPHE <cdphe.wqengreview@state.co.us>  

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 10:23 AM 

To: Grupe, Rachel <rachel.grupe@hrgreen.com> 

Cc: Panza, Gregory <gpanza@hrgreen.com>; Strait, Jacqueline <jstrait@hrgreen.com> 

Subject: Re: BDR Submittal: Woodmen Hills Metro District - Grandview Reserve WTP 

 

This email came from outside the HR Green organization. Please use caution when clicking on hyperlinks and 
opening attachments 

The WQCD Engineering Section has received your drinking water application and plans and specifications for the 
Grandview Reserve MD No 1 - New Treatment Plant project.  At any time, you may use the Active Project Status to 
view the status of this application, the assigned review engineer, and a listing of all projects in the review 
queue.  While the Engineering Section typically queues projects based on the submittal date, please be aware that we 
may prioritize projects for public health and environmental emergencies.  Your primary point of contact for this 
project is the assigned review engineer.  Prior to assignment of a review engineer, please contact one of the unit 
managers for any additional information. The Engineering Section currently has a backlog of approximately 3 months 
that may lapse prior to working on new projects. Michael Emming may be contacted  by telephone at 303-692-6337 or 
by email at michael.emming@state.co.us, Doug Camrud may be contacted by telephone at 303-692-3271 or by email at 
douglas.camrud@state.co.us, and Emily Wong may be contacted by telephone at 303-692-3566 or by email at 

emily.wong@state.co.us.  

James Alcorn 

Program Assistant 
Engineering Section 

 

M 303.692.3539 | F 303.782.0390   
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South, Denver, CO  80246 

jamesa.alcorn@state.co.us  |  www.colorado.gov/pacific/cdphe 

24-hr Environmental Release/Incident Report Line: 1-877-518-5608  

CDPHE Acknowledgement (email)
Grandview Reserve Water Treatment Plant
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On Fri, Nov 15, 2024 at 11:44 AM Grupe, Rachel <rachel.grupe@hrgreen.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon, 

  

You will be receiving an email shortly to view the BDR Submittal: Woodmen Hills Metro District – Grandview Reserve 
WTP. The email will come from our SharePoint site and should allow access to the folder and PDF.  

  

Please let me know if you have any questions or have any trouble accessing the files. 

  

Thank you! 

  

Rachel Grupe, EIT 

She/Her 

Staff Engineer I – Water 

HR Green®  |  Building Communities. Improving Lives. 
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HRGREEN.COM 

  

The contents of this transmission and any attachments are confidential and intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is 
prohibited. 

  


